
 
       

            

The District Administration 

Centre will be closed from 

Friday, July 10 until Friday, 

August 21, inclusive.  The 

office will reopen on Monday, 

August 24. 
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RETIREES 

Congratulations to the following retirees! 

Maureen Arabsky, Kiersten Cote, 

Diane Bunnah, Jane Carroll, Karen 

Clevette,  Mark Darrell, Greg Denslow, 

Doug English, Angela Gasson, Carol 

Girard, Elizabeth Lorenz, Coleen 

Lycan, Susan Merritt, William 

McGann, Margaret Perala, Celia 

Pidduck, Marisa Radcliffe, Colleen 

Sen, Vera Sigmund, Linda Simard, 

Ruth Williams, Suzanne Yost, Karina 

Younk 

Email communications@sd68.bc.ca if you 

know someone who is retiring or have a 

special event planned. 
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To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

 

Submit an Item Current and past issues of 
NLPS News can be found at 
sd68.bc.ca 

At the Special Board 

meeting Thursday, July 

2, the Board passed 

motions related to the 

South Wellington 

consultation project, 

including not 

proceeding with the 

demolition of South 

Wellington as part of 

the 2020-2021 Capital 

Plan. 

 

Find out more. 

 

            

VIU wants to hear your thoughts. This 

spring, the University launched The Future 

We Want to See, an ongoing conversation to 

help define values and priorities towards a 

new five-year strategic plan.  

Share your thoughts in this Questionnaire. 

VIU Wants Your Input 
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